
  

December 6, 2021 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

  

Thank you for allowing me to provide written testimony and support for the Sgt. Kevin J. 

Lannon Memorial Roadway.  Sgt. Lannon is a distinguished graduate of our school, and, as 

you know, died in combat serving our country.  Individuals such as Sgt. Lannon should be 

memorialized and respected in every way possible, and to rename a portion of State Route 

48 close to our school would be a very fitting tribute for a graduate such as Sgt. Lannon.  I 

hope that you will give this careful consideration, and know that Archbishop Alter High 

School would be honored to be located near Sgt. Kevin J. Lannon Memorial Roadway.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Lourdes Lambert  

Principal  

 


